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Lisa and Jerry provided updates from the governing board meeting. At the governing board meeting, there was discussion
about legislation and how we will reorganize. The governing board decided not to fund The Bridge Home for permanent
supportive housing at this time. The governing board also directed the admin team to pursue becoming an ASO and an
ADRC. Jerry and Lisa encouraged committee members to attend the governing board.

Meghan Freie shared that an amendment to HF2509 was released this afternoon. The amendment was sent to the
committee right before the meeting. Meghan also updated the board on a presentation given by Director Garcia at ISAC,
the intent is to give people one place to go where they can get a referral for their behavioral health needs.

The first step in the Behavioral Health ASO process is finalizing the district maps. The amendment released today set a
deadline of on or before Aug 1, 2024, for HHS to complete that process. CICS has been working with neighboring regions
with the goal of keeping as much of the current CICS footprint as we can. Meghan will send out the current draft district
map to the board.
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The committee asked Meghan to provide updates as they become available.

The next meeting will be June 18, 2024.


